
PLOW CONTRACTORS WANTED

THE TOWN OF NORTH READING IS CURRENTLY SEEKING
QUALIFIED SNOW REMOVAL CONTRACTORS FOR THE

2020-2021 WINTER SEASON.

Contractors must provide a completed application and
ALL additional required documentation.

2020-2021 Snow Plow Application Packets can be picked up at:

North Reading DPW
235 North Street

North Reading, MA 01864
978-357-5260

or email Amy DiChiara at
adichiara@northreadingma.gov


